
From: Rebecca Grill
To: Gina Gresch; Jenny Slivka
Subject: FW: Update on 2022-0707- Operator"s Renewal License for Dawn Schwarten
Date: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 8:49:04 AM

Please attach this email to her opengov record and include her on the recess meeting.
 
Thanks.
 
Rebecca Grill, CPM, CMC, MBA
City Administrator/Clerk
City of West Allis
7525 W. Greenfield Ave. | West Allis, WI 53214
414-302-CITY (2489)
thatswhywestallis.com
 

From: Nicholas Cerwin <NCerwin@westalliswi.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 12:34 PM
To: Vincent Vitale <VVitale@westalliswi.gov>; Suzzette Grisham <SGrisham@westalliswi.gov>;
Rosalie L. Reinke <RReinke@westalliswi.gov>; Daniel J. Roadt <DRoadt@westalliswi.gov>; Tracy
Stefanski <TStefanski@westalliswi.gov>
Cc: Kail Decker <KDecker@westalliswi.gov>; Rebecca Grill <RGrill@westalliswi.gov>
Subject: Update on 2022-0707- Operator's Renewal License for Dawn Schwarten
 
Good afternoon License and Health Committee Members,
 
Ms. Schwarten was in front of the committee yesterday regarding a renewal license. She was
informed at the meeting that she had an outstanding warrant in case 2019CT098. She had contacted
me this morning and already identified that she has arranged a date with the Racine County Circuit
Court to clear up the warrant and potentially resolve the case. Unfortunately, the earliest they could
schedule her is on June 29, the day after the Common Council is set to review the matter again. This
appears to have already been updated on CCAP as well so I can confirm she has already begun to
make efforts to resolve the outstanding warrant.
 
I informed her that it will be up to the License and Health Committee and Common Council to
determine what to do with her application. She did indicate she would plan on being at the 6/28
Common Council to try and address any concerns.

Let me know if there are any questions or concerns that you’d like me to look into before the

meeting on the 28th.
 
Nicholas Cerwin
Principal Assistant City Attorney | City Attorney's Office
City of West Allis
7525 W. Greenfield Ave. | West Allis, WI 53214
Dept: 414-302-8450
thatswhywestallis.com
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